
Ohio Valley Pool 

Wrestling Tournament 

At Fairland High School 

Saturday December 11, 2021 

$120 entry fee  

Fairland will be hosting a Middle school tournament 

January 8
th

 let us know if your ms team will be in 

attendance 

Top team and wrestlers 

Will win Trophy or Medal 

High School and Middle School 

Schools that have showed interest in attending 

Or have attended previously 

Coaches we are looking to be able to pool out the teams 

Fairland South Gallia 

Chesapeake  Gallia Academy 

South Point  Ironton 

Nelsonville York Huntington 

Spring Valley  Ashland 

Wrestling will begin at 10a.m. Weigh-ins will begin at 8:00a.m. 

Coaches Meeting at 9am  

Admissions: Adults     $5.00 with ticket from Coach 

Contacts: Coach Wentz  304-544-5816

School  740-886-3250

E-Mail chuck.wentz@fairland.k12.oh.us 

Concessions will be available 

Please E-Mail if attending ASAP 

mailto:chuck.wentz@fairland.k12.oh.us


COVID Guidelines for home meet 

1. Face mask must be worn at all times covering both you mouth and nose.  You can only sit

with the family you live with and you must practice safe social distancing.

2. Suckers are not allowed inside the school.

3. If you are a coffee drink you must return you mask to the proper place between drinks of

coffee. You cannot use drinking coffee, water, or soda as an excuse to not wear a mask.

We will run hs and ms at the same time Saturday weigh in at 8:30.  Parents will not be allowed in 

till 9:30am.  We will begin wrestling at 10am. 

1. Wrestlers must wear masks unless they are on the mat competing.

2. Coaches must wear masks at all times

3. Fans must wear masks at all times and practice social distancing.

4. Wrestlers and coaches are to be dropped off at the back door and can enter into the weigh in

locker room1 team at a time.

5. Please make parents and wrestlers aware of these guidelines

6. Each wrestler is allowed to have 3 guests in attendance this includes parents.  Coaches need to

give each family 3 tickets so they can use at the door  in order to be eligible to pay the $5 entry

fee and enter the meet.

Please let me know if you have any questions or suggestions to make this a smooth meet and 

keep the kids and spectators safe!!!!! 

I am sorry about the tough rules but in order for our kids to compete and compete in a safe 

environment we must follow the rules.   I respect your opinion on mask but you have to wear 

your mask or you will be asked to leave the gym. 

Thank you, 

Jeff Gorby 

Fairland High School Athletics Administration 


